Subject: Objection to development of basement in 22 Princess road Nwl

Dear Mr Marfleet
We object to the extra dwelling proposed in the basement of Flat 22 on the grounds to disruption to the
street and neighborhood. The space is not designed for an extra dwelling and the existing apartments are at

the intended intensity of living. To allow this will set a precedent in all of Primrose hill

It has not been possible to use the objection link on the Camden council website

Many thanks

Sure this planning notice has only been on this

lamp post outside for max one week not the normal period .... and when here .. has been moved to ankle
level turned into the road so

can’t be seen at all from the pavement or road

because of the parked cars .

Guess this is deliberately done by Chris , the 22

basement owner who wants this permission

for extra housing . In cellars !!!

Tony at home now creating an objection from

us that you’re welcome to copy to send .

Sorry for short notice. The notice has been hidden from view so we haven’t really seen it either . Really
annoying .

Hope you can .

Thank you




